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April 26, 2023 
 
ATTN: Wesley Crawford 
Fort Bend Count Engineering Dept.  
301 Jackson St., Richmond, TX 77469 
 
RE: Letter of Request – Benton Rd Detour 
 
Allgood Construction would like to request a road closure of Benton Rd at FM 762, as part 
of Benton Rd Project #17110 From FM 762 to 300’ South of Reading Rd. This closure is 
to upgrade the BNSF Railroad’s crossing and reconstruct FM 762 at this intersection. The 
road closure will be implemented as shown on sheet 55 of the approved construction plans, 
attached. These weekend closures will begin on or after May12th, 2023 and will be 
intermittent until that portion of the project is complete.  
 
 
 
Thanks,  
 
 
 
 
Michael Boenig 
VP of Construction 
 



55  /  221




